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April | Early Literacy
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Sing a song with hand
movements like
“Open, Shut Them” or
“Pat-a-cake”.

Use popsicle stickers
to create letters or
shapes.

Clap and stomp to a
song using a pattern.

Sing “The Wheels on
the Bus” song. Sing it
again fast and slow.

Hug a loved one.
 

Dance to a favorite
song.

Draw a picture for
someone you love.

Practice kid-friendly
yoga poses.

Play a rhyming words
game.

Visit the library! 
Attend a library
program.

Share ways you like to
express love.

Play a game of freeze
dance with your
favorite song.

Act out a book or
poem.

Create a drawing of
your favorite book or
fairytale.

Create a cozy reading
nook at home.

Read an e-book
together.

2 Sprinkle sugar on a
cookie sheet and write
numbers in the sugar. 

Find and count 5
circles around the
house.

Sort your toys by
color. 

Blow some bubbles.
Count each bubble as
you pop it.

3 0 Play a game of “Love
Charades”.
 

Pretend to be a
flamingo. Can you
balance on one foot? 

Create a fort from
blankets.

Have a make-believe
tea party with your
toys.

Outdoor Scavenger
Hunt.

1 Create songs to go
along with daily
routines like brushing
your teeth.

Visit the library! 
Checkout a book
about an animal.

Visit the library!
Checkout a CORE
Picture Book.

Sing “Head, Shoulder,
Knees, and Toes.”
Sing it again fast and
slow.

Visit the library!
Checkout a Booster
Pack or Launch Pad.
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